
A meeting with the Judge will be held on May 14, 2019 at 3:00 PM in Dept. A of the Van Nuys 
Superior Court. Any owner is welcome to attend. If anyone owner has any concerns/issues for 
discussion that they would like to have the Receiver add to the agenda, please feel free to email 
the Receiver at steve.donell@fedreceiver.com and provide a list of item(s) for discussion to add 
to the agenda. Any proposed items for discussion must be submitted in writing no later than 
May 4, 2019.  
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